
 

 

Silver Member:  

Sheldon Creek Dairy 

 

 

I have been a long-time supporter of Farm & Food Care Ontario (FFCO). I previously served as 

Chair for FFCO and I continue to work with FFCO as a Silver member representing our family 

business, Sheldon Creek Dairy on the board. Being a part of Farm & Food Care allows us to 

support important work being done to let our non-farming neighbours know what farmers do. 

  

It takes a lot of ideas, time and energy to do this work and being a part of FFCO allows us to 

contribute to how agriculture engages with the community. Together we have accomplished a 

lot, as members we are able to help cultivate connections and build public trust for agriculture in 

communities all over Ontario. We are proud supporters of the FFCO mission and look forward to 

continuing to be a part of this work in the future." 

  

Bonnie den Haan, former FFCO Chair and representative for Sheldon Creek Dairy 


